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Being a member of Student Council has been a
great experience for me since I became a
member, as it allows me to help give ideas and
share my peers ideas on how to improve our
school, and push for important changes in our
school. Being a part of this. committee has
taught me how to confidently share my ideas
among people who may have the same ideas
or goals as myself. I also now see how
important clear communication between
students and staff is. I am so happy i am able to
make a difference and grateful for the
opportunity to be a bridge between students
and staff members. 

Meet NIA’s Student
Committee Members!

NIA STUDENT VOICE 

NIA Year 11 students invited to International
Day of Rememberanc event

Student Voice
Interviews

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!

This week we interviewed Georgia in Year
10

Question of the week: 
Q: What have you achieved so far this
year that makes you proud?
A: I have achieved into getting the
subjects that I wanted for my GCSE which
gave me more future aspirations and
opportunities that can help me with my
career path.

Q: What is your highlight of the week?
A: My highlight of the week was when i did
my summative assessment in English and
i got the grade that I was proud of

Q: What are your goals for this academic
year?
A:Since i have my mocks coming up in
July, I am setting my goal to do well in
them.

Q: What are your careers aspirations?
A: My career aspiration is to be a social
worker because i want to give children
the opportunities that they deserve and in
case that doesn't work out i would like to
be a divorce lawyer for similar reasons as
previously stated as i believe that people
have the right to be supported during
difficult times and build on opportunities
which seem unreachable.


